
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

10th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you all enjoyed half term and the bank holidays. We have lots of events coming up during this 

half term so today’s letter is all about dates and times.  

Afternoon Tea 

Please join us next week for Tea on the Green. You are invited to come along, spend some time 

together and enjoy refreshments from the team at The Park College.  

KS3 Afternoon Tea - Tuesday 14th June 2.30pm  

KS2 Afternoon Tea - Wednesday 15th June 2.30pm 

KS1 Afternoon Tea - Thursday 16th June 2.30pm 

 

Upcoming events and future dates for your diary 

Sports Day - Thursday 7th July (pupils only) 

KS1 Dance workshop with Ali - Families and pupils: Monday afternoon 11th July  

Parents Evening - Monday 11th July 

Mindapples for families with Lauren - Wednesday 13th July – 2pm 

Camberwell Carnival - Friday 15th July – 2pm 

 

School Uniform 

Remember you can order school uniform online through ParentPay. Let the office know if you need 

any help.  

Thanks to all of you who are making sure your son or daughter are arriving at the correct time. It is 

important we keep our arrival and departure safe and the keep primary and secondary times 

separate.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 


